
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

Sunday, February 19, 2017 

Worship Leader - Randall Walters 

god gathers his people… 

Shout to the Lord 

Everlasting God 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

 god’s people offer praise… 

A Shield About Me 

In Christ Alone 

god invites us to his table...  

#395 Follow Me  

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

David Asbill 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

David Asbill 

Amazing Grace/My Chains Are Gone 

god speaks through his word... 

Scripture Reading & Prayer 

Heath & Tripp Hamrick 

Sermon: A Portion of What We’ve 
Received 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Just a Little Talk with Jesus 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Announcements & Benediction  

Mark Hackney 

 

Family News 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in Hos-

pital/Rehab 

Marjorie Bodine – ICU at LGMC, 

Rachel Bridges – Harris Southwest, Myrl 

Cox – Health South, Neva Toler – Kin-

dred Southwest 

Members 

Mozelle Akins, Terry Brooks, Don 

Burns, Janice Casey, LaFon Commander, 

Richard Finney, Jada Green, Biff Hatton, 

Nena Hopper, Bill Hudson, Lloyd and 

Betsy Kennedy, Arlene McMillan, Erica 

McNally, Jack & Yetra Mock, Caroline 

Monday, Bill Moore, Louise Moore, 

Mary Beth Moore, Nellie Parker, Ron 

Prewitt, Marvin Rhea, Eli Rouse, Jean 

Wann, Mickey Webb,  Terry White, 

Rosemary Willenborg, Syd Wyatt 

Relatives/Friends 

Mel Alkire, Deborah Bain, Jean Bills, 

Charmaine Boone, Charles Carter, Mary 

Corona, Gina Calk Crocker, JB & Evelyn 

Cox, Jared Dear, John Dear, Linda Gran-

berry, Tisha Green, Keith Jay, Sue Jay, 

Mark and Ali Kaiser, Aaron McClelen, 

Katy Mcglathery, Erica McNally, Teresa 

Miller, Judy Parker, JoAnn Patterson, 

Jack Rosenquist, Jeana Ross, Arvel San-

del, Russ Smith, Tammy Sparrow, Kathy 

Spier, Carla Stone, Tommy Wiley 

 

(Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or to 

read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on the 

Prayer tab).  

Welcome New Member 

Margaret Cook lives at 407 Granada 

Calle, Granbury, 76049, and her phone 

number is 817-279-3732. 

Baby Shower 

For Laura Hoyler Nelson, daughter  of 

Donna Jackson, on Sunday, March 12, from 

2:00 – 3:30pm at the home of Mickey Al-

len, 2107 Boca Vista Dr. Laura and Ryan 

are expecting a boy and are registered at 

Babies R Us and Target.  

Announcements  

Larry’s Diner – Wednesday, February 

22, 5:00-6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. 

The White Plate Special includes Enchilada 

Casserole, Beans, Rice, Chips, Salad Bar, 

Dessert and Drink for $5. Kid-friendly 

menu is also available for $1 per item. 

Piecemakers Quilting Bee (last Tues-

day of the month) – February 28, from 

4:00pm-8:00pm, at the Christian Service 

Center. Bring your own supper. If you have 

questions, contact Betty Curbo, Becky Rob-

erts or Jamie Skelton. 

The Christian Service Center is no 

longer accepting donations of clothing,  

furniture, household items, etc. 

Foster’s Home Annual Auction – 

March 3-4 at the Foster’s Home campus. 

They are in need of furniture, used vehicles, 

and silent auction items. For more infor-

mation or to have donations picked up, con-

tact Lacy Barton at lacy@fostershome.org 

or 254-968-2143, ext. 245.  

Foster’s Home Need – Every other year 

for the past 20 years, Foster’s Home for 

Children in Stephenville has made sure that 

the middle school children on their campus 

have been able to participate with their 

classmates at school in attending a trip of a 

lifetime to Washington D.C. to learn more 

about the blessings of freedom and democ-

racy. Most years, Foster’s has 1 or 2 stu-

dents who are eligible to participate, but this 

year they are blessed to have 7 students, 

which presents a financial challenge to the 

Home. The trip includes transportation, air-

fare, meals, lodging, and tours of historical 

monuments at a cost of $1,596 per student. 

If you would like to help with this effort, 

you can give your donation to the church 

office (clearly designated for the Foster’s 

Home D.C. trip, with checks payable to 

Granbury Church of Christ) by Sunday, 

March 12.   One check for the total amount 

of contributions will then be sent to Foster’s 

Home.  

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ Wireless Network: CCA  Staff       
Password: crusaders1905 

Wednesday Nights 

Larry’s Diner: 5:00 - 6:15                 

in the Fellowship Center 

Uplift Service: 6:30                        

in the Worship Center  
Go to www.granburycoc.net                            

for more information and to RSVP. 



  

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Visitor Information 

 

         First-time Visitor 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, February 12, 2017 

Sunday Bible Class 372 

10:15am Assembly 570 

Sunday pm Assembly 54 

Life Groups na 

Sunday pm Total 54 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible 
Class 

9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Sunday Spanish-speaking  

Worship    

5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 

Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Tyler Wiggains 

Children’s Minister 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Billy Martin  

Ronnie Roberts 

Ike Sawyer 

Richard Snowbarger 

Ira Wright 

 

I would like information on: 

Directory Photos  

We would like to have a photo of you for our directory! For only a couple more 

weeks there will be stations around the building on Sunday mornings and Wednesday 

evenings that will allow you to have your photo taken (look for a sign on the wall 

labeled “Photos”). One of our volunteers will quickly take a snapshot, and we will 

add it to our online directory. If you prefer, you can also submit a photo by emailing 

it to treynolds@granburycoc.net. If your photo is in the 2014 directory or you have 

recently had your photo added, there is no need to have another one taken.  If not, or 

if you want to update your photo, we hope you will take advantage of this opportuni-

ty! Once the photography process is completed, you’ll be able to access the updated 

directory on our website and phone app, and paper copies will be available for pick-

up in the church office.   

 

Elder Resignations 

Mike Gilbert and Bob Spies have resigned from the eldership. Bob has served 

since 1997 and Mike since 2003. Balancing church, family and work is a challenge, 

and we appreciate their years of service and dedication to the Lord’s work in Gran-

bury. Their support and advice will be missed.  

Please join us in praying for a blessing on these men as we thank them for their 

service. 

Mike Blevins 

For the Elders 

Seek the Kingdom of God above all else,                 

and he will give you everything you need.  

Luke 12:31 

 

  

 

 

 

 


